
RadioWNCASta.tion
Siler City, North Carolina

January 19, 1953

Mr. Kermit Geary
Route #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

We are in receipt of your report of reception of
our station on January 14, 1953.

This letter is to verify your report.

We thank you very much for the interest you have
shown in our station and would like to ask you
to check often on our reception in Walnutport,
Pennsylvania.

Thanking you again for the interest_you have
shown in our station, we are

Sincerely yours,

Barry Medlin
Chief Engineer

BM:HM


